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Girls from Year 5 and Year 6 will be 

taking part in inter-school football matches 

on Thursday, 22
nd

 November at Kirkby 

Leisure Centre.   

 

Good luck girls!!!    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Mass Times 

St Agnes:   Saturday – 5.30 pm     Wednesday – 7.30 pm 

                    Sunday - 11.00 am 

                    

St Aidan's: Sunday – 9.30 am        

If you would like a copy of this Newsletter in large type, please contact the School Office. 
 

  

Year 4 have had the best attendance again 

this week.  Well done Year 4!!!  

 
Group  Percentages 

Whole School 96.47% 

Reception 93.67% 

Year 1 97.33% 

Year 2 95.33% 

Year 3 95.86% 

Year 4 98.21% 

Year 5 97.33% 

Year 6 97.78% 

 
The table above shows the weekly attendance for all 
classes.  Attendance for all children, for each class and 
for our school should be over 96%.   
 

 

 
Meetings between parents/carers and teachers are 
taking place in school on Wednesday, 28th and 
Thursday, 29th November.  Parents and carers are 
asked to make an appointment to discuss their child’s 
progress with their class teacher via the link sent 
through teachers2parents.  Thank you.   

 
Christmas Performances will take place on the 

following dates:-  

 

Junior Performances 
Wednesday, 12th December at 9.30 a.m. & 1.45 p.m.   
 

Infant Performances  
Friday, 14th December at 9.30 a.m. & 1.45 p.m. 
 

Reception Class Performance 
Tuesday, 18th December at 1.45 p.m.  

 
Children from Year 5 and Year 6 who attend after 

school drama club will be performing “A Midsummer 

Night’s Dream” at the Shakespeare Schools Festival on 

Friday, 23rd November.  The festival is being held 

at Knowsley Leisure and Culture Park.   

 

Tickets for the performance are available from 

Knowsley Leisure & Culture Park at a cost of £9.75 for 

adults and £7.75 for concessions (children and O.A.P.’s).    

 

 

 

 
Thanks to the hard work of our pupils and the 

commitment shown by our staff, we have been 

awarded the School Games Gold award. 

 

The Gold School Games Mark was awarded for our 

commitment, engagement and delivery of competitive 

sport in 2017/18. This year we are aiming to 

demonstrate that we can achieve the award again. 

 

 

 

 
If you have recently changed your home or mobile phone 

numbers, could you please ensure that the details are passed 

on to school.  It is essential that we have all up-to-date 

contact numbers for the children in case of an emergency.   

 
 
 

 


